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10 May 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 
Battery Collection Scheme 
 
I am pleased to inform you that Taverham High School has a new battery collection scheme. We are trying 
to collect as many used batteries as possible and would appreciate it if you could send any old batteries in 
with your child/ward, which can then be dropped off at our battery collection point. The battery collection 
point is a white and green box, which is located on the main reception desk. 
 
The scheme is being implemented by our school environmental council in order to reduce harmful waste 
caused by batteries going to landfill, as they cannot be recycled normally. All batteries collected at school 
will be sent to a specialist battery recycling plant where they will be processed. 
 
We appreciate your help with improving our local environment. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Tomlin Pierssene 
Head Prefect and Environment Council 
 


